
 
 

In 2024/2025 

COME SING WITH US 
Learn how to bring the joy of music to your community 

& 

Receive payment 

Choral scholars 
Every year the choir looks for 3 or 4 students with a strong interest in singing and music 
performance. Applicants will audition for the choir’s musical director, Sean Lampard- 
Quicke. At his discretion there may be opportunities for the successful choral scholars to 
perform solos, to conduct selected pieces and to provide technical or musical support for 
the choir. Choral scholars are expected to join us for at least one term and preferably for 
the full season from September the end of May. During the year there may be up to 4 
concerts and shorter performances may occur at smaller community locations such as 
senior residences.  Weekly rehearsals are on Monday evenings from 7PM to 9PM 

 
Scholarships: The amount for 2024/2025 is not yet decided but was $1,500 for the 2023-
2024 season. To apply or for more information, email us at info@vamc.ca For more 
information about the choir please visit our web site: https://vamc.ca 

 
What choral scholars have to say about us: 
“Singing with this group of friendly, dedicated gentlemen has given me the opportunity and 
space to grow as a musician and to really challenge myself to be the best singer I can be.” 
Zach Power, former choral scholar and now a music teacher and choir director. 

 
“My time with the choir has been a very rewarding experience! As someone who was self- 
conscious about my singing in the past, both my vocal control and sight-reading have 
developed while working with this welcoming group. More than that, it's an enriching 
experience to sing loudly and freely together at our weekly rehearsals!” 
Trevor McMorran, former choral scholar. 

 
“Singing with these men of eclectic backgrounds has been a valuable and enjoyable 
experience for me while studying in Victoria. Regardless of your age or musical ability, the 
VAMC is an accepting community full of kind hearts that will supplement your life with 
smiles and beautiful music.” Colin O'Fee, former choral scholar 

 
“The Victoria Arion Male Choir is a tremendously positive and welcoming group of 
musicians. I would recommend joining VAMC to anyone looking for an opportunity to sing 
in a men's choir in Victoria because it caters to a wide range of skill levels and 
backgrounds. I feel right at home.” Alex Andersen, current scholar 
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